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Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

From: Linda Green <lindamarie113056@aol.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 20, 2019 11:07 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: willards liquors

Who is responsible for compliance for  Willards Liquors 738 Thomas ave to abide by their license conditions that was 
mailed to home owners in area. Fri 4/19/2019 also on 4/20/2019 their is constant loitering loud noise and music vehicles 
blocking traffic and parking in no parking areas .The hired security are suppose to make sure no loitering and move the 
crowds in or have them leave, it is also said to have vehicles from patrons that are parked in no parking areas to move. I 
called police non emergency number to have a squad go to Willards Liquors I watched 2 squads drive past bar neither 
one even slowed or stopped. I contacted city more than a few times in the past few years I get the same response im told 
this is a police matter I inquire to police and nothing happens because they say its a city matter. Just who is responsible 
do the neighbors need to file some sort of law suite to have this constant problem resolved. Maybe Willards needs to have 
an officer on duty on the premises.  This has become more than a nuisance for surrounding neighbors, trash curb side 
every morning loud patrons loud music groups loitering outside of bars door security does nothing. Yes I can see it  out 
my windows with an unobstructed view the noise is terrible.  reach me at (763)464-9440 Dave. 


